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Aaron,

I was in my driveway on Tuesday 9/28/21 at approximately 9:00am when I heard a loud strange sounding airplane. I
moved around to locate it in an open spot in the trees because the sound was louder and so different than normally
heard. It almost sounded like a radial piston engine aircraft. I saw what looked like a white and silver plane nose
down at high rate of speed spinning about it’s longitudinal axis at approximately 30 to 60 rpm. I lost it below the
tree tops hoping to hear it pull up. The sound did change some offering hope only to then hear the impact. I did not
hear an explosion.

I called 911 to report it and told them I was a firefighter and would start a search carrying my radio.

David P. Michalak






